
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Pilots, Family Members and Supporters, 
  
The attorneys that represented us against SLX in the Class Action 
Lawsuit are holding Town Hall Meetings in Northern and Southern 
California in January. 
  
I originally sent links to you all from the Evite.com website, 
but the site showed the sender's name as Pinnacle Law Group and 
not me.  So there was probably some confusion. 
  
I am resending the links to the two E-vites below.  The first 
link is for the Long Beach Meeting on January 10th.  The second 
link is for the San Francisco Bay Area Meeting on January 9th. 
  
Take a look and let me know if you are going to attend or not.  
Forward this to everyone you know that is affected by SLX's 
loans. 
  
And, if you get an update email from "Pinnacle Law Group" and/or 
"Evite.com", it is from ME updating the meeting information.  Go 
ahead and open the email.  It won't say "EBlast". 
  
Thanks, 
Tony Vaca 
Webmaster 
Editor 
Grounded due to the economy 



 
  

  

You have been invited by Pinnacle Law Group to  
Town Hall Meetings with Attorneys 
Southern and Northern California.  

 

 
 
Hey Pilots, Family Members and Supporters, 
 
 
The attorneys that represented us in the Class Action Lawsuit against SLX are holding Town Hall 
Meetings to answer questions about the Settlement. 
 
 
Visit the e-vitations below for more information and to let me know if you will be able to attend. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Tony Vaca 
Webmaster 
Editor 
Grounded due to the economy 
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FOR THE 

S.F. BAY AREA

   

 
    

 
 


